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From: Stephanie Lundin

To: Draft EIS Feedback;

CC:

Subject: columbia river crossing project...please build it!!
Date: Thursday, June 26, 2008 12:20:42 PM
Attachments:

The Columbia River Crossing Project is a smart transportation and quality of life
decision that will benefit both sides of the river as our region grows. As costly as it
may be now, it won’t do any good to wait. We need to be pioneers for the future
instead of waiting for more of a crisis to occur...

Thanks so much for hearing my thoughts.

Stephanie Lundin
Real Estate Broker @
Windermere CCRGI

503497.5287 direct

503.737.8500 cell

503.226.6227 fax

web: www .stephanielundin.com

emalil: slundin @windermere.com
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Thank you for taking the time to submit your comments on the I-5 CRC

DEIS.
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